
New Business Item #10.1 
 
Motion Submitted by: Commissioner V. Crisanti 
 
Submitted: March 26, 2015 for consideration at the April 29, 2015 meeting 
 
Requesting the TTC CEO to report back to the TTC Board by June 22, 2015 on the 

feasibility of a six month pilot program to reduce fare costs during off peak hours to $1 for 

seniors. 

 


